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The Newsletter 
 

Spring term no.3 –21 January 2021 
 

Keeping in Touch every week 

 
Follow us on twitter @StOswaldsCPS 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

It has been great to see so much engagement with the Home Learning since last week. We are starting to put up 
recordings to help give instructions to the children. Please don’t judge us!  

 

The most important thing that is going to make the difference to your child is that they read every day, whatever 
year group they are in! 

 
Reading will be most difficult thing for us to catch up on when the children return if they have not done daily reading 

at home this will impact on your child’s ability to catch up with the rest of the curriculum. Reading books can be 
changed as often as you need to, just let the office know. Brilliant to hear children reading on their Seesaw App. 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Fraud – Raise Awareness, Report and Prevent: 

Lancashire County Council have requested that we share the following information with our community and parents: 

 
It’s clear the COVID-19 vaccination programme has opened up new opportunities for criminals.  We’d like to raise 

awareness of how to report suspected fraud relating to the vaccine and other support schemes.   By raising 

awareness, we can prevent some of the most vulnerable in our communities from falling victim to COVID-19 Vaccine 
Fraud. Please see attached poster relating to Covid-19 Vaccine Fraud. 
 
Mental Health Support: 

I know that we are all struggling with the new lockdown restrictions and it is incredibly hard to manage if our mental 
health is being affected. 

There is some really useful guidance here that has lots of strategies to help you with looking after your mental 

health. Please do read this guidance as there may be something that you can try at home to look after yourself and 
your families.  

There is another useful document here that has information about how to support your child’s mental health during 
lockdown.  

We all need to look after each other! 

 

And finally... 
 

Team Oswald is here for you, just get in touch if you need anything. 
 

Please take great care of yourselves during this time. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
B Wood 

Headteacher  
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